Kirkhill Parent Council Newsletter

Kirkhill Primary School, Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, G77 5RJ

PARENT COUNCIL WELCOME!

Dear Parents/Carers

As we all succumb to and settle into the new, "normal" school routine, the Parent Council would like to extend a very warm welcome to all of you - with a special mention to our new P1s and other families that have joined us this school year.

We usually start off our year with the Annual General Meeting - scheduled for **Tuesday 8th September**. The AGM is open to all parents and carers but this year things will need to be a little bit different with the meeting held online - more details on this will follow in due course.

At Kirkhill Primary, parents and carers play a vital role in their child's education. We know that when parents and carers are involved children perform better and achieve more and one of the ways to get involved is through the school's Parent Council.

The Parent Council is a group of volunteer parents and carers who wish to keep up-to-date with what's happening in the school and have the opportunity to express their views, and to work alongside the school to enrich our children's learning experience.

Joining the Parent Council allows you to:

- Be more involved in the school and what your child is learning
- Raise money to fund school activities and equipment
- ★ Get to know teachers and staff
- ☆ Join/create a social media group for other parents and carers from your child's class
- ★ Help the school to continually improve

We have vacancies for the Treasurer office-bearer position, 2x class representatives for each P1 and 1x class rep for each of P2a, P5a & P5c.

Following our AGM - at which we set out our plans for the session and we appoint/reappoint class reps, we're hoping to continue to meet formally once per term. For now we have to assume these too will be held online; we'll confirm calendar dates shortly.

Please contact us via our Secretary, Mark Carter, with any questions, suggestions, or for any further information via email at kirkhillpcsec@gmail.com

My best regards, Sidra Hasan Ahmed Kirkhill Parent Council Chairperson